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News to You - Weekly Newsletter 

Week 10 Spring Term - 22.03.19 

Dear Parents/Carers 
This week has seen lots of successes, including our Y3/4 skipping team who came 
in first place in the skipping festival and are through to the Town Finals, which is 
fantastic news! Well done to them all and the staff, including the Skipping School 
who come in and work with our pupils, as we know how much hard work and dedi-
cation are put in to perfecting their routines. It is always lovely to see the pupils 
practising their skipping in break times and lunch times on the playground. 
You may have seen our pupils in the Hartlepool Life newspaper celebrating all 
their hard work fundraising for the Hospice as part of their Bright Sparks. The 
NSPCC came into school this week to say a big thank you for the money raised in 
school. The total amount raised was £646 and Y3/4 received the Best Class Par-
ticipation award. Well done to all involved, I know the NSPCC were very im-
pressed. 
Next week sees our parent consultation sessions. If you have not yet managed to 
make an appointment please speak to your class 
teacher or the school office. Remember, as al-
ways, if you aren't able to make the parent consul-
tation evenings then our class teachers are more 
than happy to chat to parents at another time, just 
contact the school office for an appointment. 
Wishing all of our families a lovely weekend, 
Kind regards, 
Mrs. Heaton 

 
Please be considerate to our neighbours when 
parking in and around the school grounds.  

A Message from the Head Teacher 

Monday 25th March—Parent Consultations.   
Thursday 28th March—Parent Consultations.    
Friday 29th March—EYFS Mother’s Day celebration. Mums, grandmas and 
carers will be invited into EYFS for a session dedicated to Mother’s Day. The 
children will be making cards and sharing a gift. There will also be the op-
portunity to buy a few special and sentimental mementos and treats.  
Thursday 4th April—2.15pm. Easter Service in Hart Church . All are welcome 
to come along and join in the service.  
Wednesday 3rd April—Eater Egg Competition.  If your child wishes to enter 
the competition, please design and create your entries at home and bring 
into the school on the day. 
Friday 5th April—Last day of term. Children break up for two weeks holiday.  
Tuesday 23rd April—Return to school after the Easter break.  
PD days this year - Monday 3rd June, Monday 22nd July and  
Tuesday 23rd July. 
Any parents/carers wishing to speak with Mrs Hill at any time 
should contact the school office to arrange a mutually agreeable 
time.  

Dates for your Diary and other Information... 

 

Star of the Week 
 Early Years - Ava Myers 

Year 1/2 -  Harley Lewandowski 
Year 3/4 - All of Y3/4  
Year 5/6  Zac Bond 

 

 

Golden Quill 
Early Years - Jack Warrington 
Year 1/2 -   Florence Fraser 

Year 3/4 -   Elynn Henderson 
Year 5/6—  Grace Davies  

 

Maths Award 

Early Years -  Rubin Towell 
Year 1/2 -  Lily-Mae Todd 

Year 3/4 -  Seren Short 
Year 5/6 - Cian Tomlin 

 

Hart Citizen 

Early Years - Reme Pearson 
Year 1/2 - Joseph Langstaff 
Year 3/4 -  Thomas Lowther 

Year 5/6 - Ava Smith 

Award Winners... 


